Waukesha Lofts, LLC
PO Box 1825
Brookfield, WI 53008
1-262-827-8663

May 10, 2022

Mr. Ron Grall

Dept. of Parks, Recreation and Forestry
1900 Aviation Drive

Waukesha, WI 53188

RE: 456 W. Main Street, Waukesha, WI
Dear Mr. Grall,

We have been ordered by the City of Waukesha Building Inspector’s office to make
needed masonry repairs to the rear of our building located at 456 W. Main Street. In order to
comply we need access to the property from the Riverwalk.

We have retained Holton Brothers, Inc. which, due to the building’s height, will need to
use a 45-foot aerial lift. They would like to begin work the week of May 23, 2022. The estimated
time for repairs is 4 weeks, weather permitting.

We are requesting permission to access and use the Riverwalk during said period and, in
the interest of public safety, permission to close public access to the Riverwalk during
reconstruction. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Marcus B. Felker
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